
From: Plancom
To: Rachael Markle; Steve Szafran; Easton Craft; David Maul; William Montero; Paul Cohen; Lisa Basher; Jack Malek;

 Laura Mork; Miranda Redinger; Julie Ainsworth-Taylor; Susan Chang; Donna M. Moss
Subject: FW: Public Hearing August 18
Date: Friday, August 05, 2016 11:31:57 AM

------------------------------------------- 
From: Patricia Hale[SMTP:PATRICIA_HALE_1@MSN.COM] 
Sent: Friday, August 05, 2016 11:31:50 AM 
To: Plancom 
Cc: Jeremiah Fulford-Foster; Megan Kogut; Rebecca Sargent; Samantha Atwood; 
Dan Jacoby; Anthony Lo; Ellen Sullivan work; Phyllis Moll; Tess Bammert; 
Andrea MacPherson 
Subject: Public Hearing August 18 
Auto forwarded by a Rule

I would like to request a continuance of the Public Hearing for the 145th Street Station
 Subarea Plan Package and Ordinances scheduled for Thursday, August 18th.

You have chosen a date for the Hearing that effectively eliminates thousands of residents from
 the Ridgecrest Neighborhood from having the opportunity to not only hear your deliberations,
 but you also deny them a chance to comment on an issue that will directly effect where they
 live.  The Hearing date coincides with the largest event of the year for the Ridgecrest
 Neighborhood.

The 18th Annual Ridgecrest Neighborhood Ice Cream Social

Thursday, August 18

6:00 - 8:30 pm

Paramount School Park

This event attracts thousands of our residents.  Anybody and everybody who lives in
 Ridgecrest attends this event.  In fact, most look forward to the event for the entire year. 
 Why?  Because they get to hook up with friends and neighbors, have a great evening in the
 park, enjoying a free Ice Cream Sundae, as well as being entertained by Around the Sound
 Community Band, Keystone Kops, Pyrates of the Coast, play on the inflatables and more - all
 for free.

The Ridgecrest Neighborhood Association spends the entire year planning for this event.  And
 no, you did not see it on the City Calendar.  As the event organizer, I specifically ask city
 staff not to post it, as it is not a city event - it is a Ridgecrest Neighborhood event.  It is the
 way we build community for our neighborhood.
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Please, schedule a continence for the August 18th Hearing, so that Ridgecrest residents have a
 opportunity to be involved in this significant process and get a fair opportunity to have their
 voices heard.  Holding a Public Hearing on an issue that directly effects our neighborhood
 while we are all at a neighborhood event, does not build community.

Thank you,

Patty Hale

Ridgecrest Neighborhood Association Board of Directors

CC: Ridgecrest Board of Directors


